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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 7th September 2018
   

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
The children have returned to school looking healthy following the summer break when the sunny weather hopefully 
ensured lots of activity outdoors. We have really enjoyed our first few days back and the children (and staff) are 
settling to their new routines very well.  
This week we have created new class charters, which describe our rights and responsibilities in order to establish the 
highest behaviour and learning expectations for the year. The All Saints Team share these for each and every child in 
our school, in order for them to achieve their best.  
 
Letter and Information…  
For this week, please find attached the following letters: 

 What’s on Next Week W/C 10.09.18 (this details all the events taking place next week) 

 School Photographs  Thursday 13th September 

 New All Saints Consent Forms  
 

Also attached are copies of previous letters emailed to you earlier in the week (just in case you missed them) 

 All Saints School - Welcome Back 

 Breakfast Club & Afterschool Club Information 
 

The forthcoming week…. 
 
School Photographs 
As you will see from the attached letter, a Tempest Photographer will be in school on Thursday taking individual and 
sibling photos. On that day, you will receive a proof of the photo(s) and if you would like to purchase them, you 
simply return proof slip and payment to school by Friday 28th September. 
 
Parent Meet and Greet Sessions: 
We have organised Meet and Greet Sessions for each class, which will give you the opportunity to not only get to 
know your child’s class teacher but will enable you to gain essential information about class routines and 
expectations. We strongly recommend that you attend these sessions. Diamond Class Reception parents will be 
invited to a special information session on Monday 25th September at 3.00pm. A more detailed letter will follow 
shortly. The dates for the Meet and Greets are as follows: 

 Topaz Class Tuesday 11th September at 3.00pm 

 Ruby Class: Wednesday 12th September at 3.00pm 

 Sapphire Class: Thursday 13th September at 3.00pm 

 Diamond Class Year 1s: Friday 14th September at 3.00pm (Reception Parents are more then welcome to 
attend) 
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Sports Kit: 
Please ensure that your child has their full PE kit in school every day. This kit should include: PE T-shirt, shorts, 
hoodie, joggers, indoor daps and outdoor trainers. Many thanks 
 
 
Parking Outside of School: 
The Parish Council have contacted the school following a request from some parents for considerate parking outside 
the school. Could we therefore please request that when parking outside the school at drop off or collection, that 
you ensure that footpaths are not blocked for people with pushchairs.  
 
Smartie Fund Raising Campaign 
Thank you so much to those families who have already returned their Smartie Tubes that have been full of coins. 
There is however still plenty of time for children to return their tubes whether they are full or not. 
 
Reading Records: 
I hope that you will have already seen your child’s new reading record in their school book bag. Please encourage the 
children to look after them and bring them into school daily. Can we please draw your attention to Pages 3, 4 & 5 
where we would like you to read and sign. Unfortunately there is a mistake on page 2. Our Inset Day is Friday 21 
December and not 21 September. 
 
Consent Forms: 
Following the introduction of new GDPR (Daa  Processing) regulations, we have launched a new Parent Consent 
Form, which is attached to this email. It is vitally important that this form is completed and returned to school as 
soon as possible. We appreciate your support in this matter. 
 
Lastly… 
Unfortunately, it has come to our notice that children are sharing inaccurate information concerning staffing at the 
school. We would like to make it clear that currently no member of staff is leaving the school and all are committed 
to the year ahead.  
 
We very much hope that your children have enjoyed their first few days back at school as much as we have enjoyed 
having them. We are so looking forward to an exciting year ahead. Please remember, if you have any questions or 
queries do not hesitate to come to talk with us as we will be delighted to be of assistance. 
 
Many thanks & kind regards, 
 

All Saints 

 
 
 


